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January 20, 2015 
 
Dear Bowman Field Neighbor: 
 
Today, the LRAA Board was briefed on the status of the Bowman Field Airport 
Area Safety Program. As part of the Environmental Assessment (EA), two 
companion documents have been submitted to the FAA, which the FAA will 
forward to appropriate agencies for review. These are the preliminary draft EA and 
the cultural resources evaluation element of the EA. 
 
During the months of August and September 2014, the Hanson team conducted 
surveys and research of the affected environment. Once the data collection and 
research was completed, the process of drafting the environmental assessment 
document began and a preliminary draft of the environmental assessment has been 
sent to the FAA. 
 
As a next step, the FAA will send the cultural resource evaluation to the Kentucky 
Heritage Council/State Historic Preservation Officer (SHPO) for review and input. 
The FAA and the Kentucky Heritage Council will together determine the next steps 
regarding the review of the cultural resource evaluation. 
 
Other next steps in the process include: 
 

• FAA completes review of the preliminary Draft EA document (Winter 2015) 
• FAA’s Draft EA available for public review to include a workshop (Spring 

2015)  
• FAA considers community and reviewing agencies’ input and finalizes the EA 

document (Summer/Fall 2015) 
• FAA issues findings  

 
Again, thank you for your patience and, as always, please feel free to call me at 
(502) 451-0772 or email at BowmanSafety@Hanson-inc.com if you have questions 
about the program. If you wish, you also may visit the LRAA website at 
www.flylouisville.com to check on the progress of the program and always feel 
free to call Trish Burke with the LRAA at (502) 363-8506. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Melissa A. Jenkins, PE 


